
September 21, 2016

SHARE UPDATE WITH FAMILY, FRIENDS AND MEMBERS OF YOUR LWMLC SOCIETY AND OF YOUR CONGREGATION

Gail Mitchell, VP Communication, LWML–Canada
vpcommunication@lutheranwomen.ca  306-373-4781

A copy for each society is in the mail. Please share 
the contents with everyone in your group. If any of 
them have an e-mail address, provide them with this 
link for a full colour version and to save you copying 
costs. (http://www.lutheranwomen.ca/publications-
and-forms/get-connected)

Check out how 2012 mission walk money is being 
used, what is happening regarding the resolution to 
determine how a virtual society might be set up, take a 
fresh look at leadership, learn what LWMLC did at the 
national youth gathering (besides providing a mission 
grant) and more. The contents will inspire you.

Mites head off to seminary Resources available on website
Thanks to God’s amazing grace and the generosity 
of the members the Lutheran Women’s Missionary 
League–Canada we are able to provide payment 
for the second instalment of the three-year grant 
of $15,000 for a technology upgrade at Concordia 
Lutheran Seminary, Edmonton, Alberta.	
May God richly bless the advances of modern 
technology for the benefit of pastoral students and 
their future congregations and for the spreading of 
God’s Word, at home and abroad.

Renate Bishopp
VP Christian Mission Get Connected, fall 2016, now 

available
Please issue an invitation 

Each month the Christian Growth Committee 
provides a devotion and a prayer calendar at http://
www.lutheranwomen.ca/grow/devotions and http://
www.lutheranwomen.ca/grow/prayer. The October 
devotion (Give Thanks with a Grateful Heart) and 
prayer calendar (focus on giving thanks) have already 
been posted.

On LWML–Canada Sunday our societies usually 
share our joy and excitement about grants to mission 
projects and our many service projects done in God’s 
name. Let’s also tell about the excitement when a new 
issue of Tapestry arrives, the enjoyment and growing 
in faith that comes from reading the articles and doing 
the Bible studies. In doing so, include an invitation 
to all the women of your congregation to consider 
subscribing. They will find the cost quite reasonable, 
especially if you include them in your society order.

For details visit http://www.lutheranwomen.ca/
publications-and-forms/tapestry.
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